Dear Room 16 Families,

Welcome to Fourth Grade! I am so happy you are in my class this year and can’t
wait to meet you!

In preparation for a successful year, I kindly ask you to bring in the following
items on the first day of school. (If you purchased the SchoolKidz Kit the items with the
star are already included in the kit.)

* Three two-pocket folders: 1 plain red, 1 plain blue, 1 of your choice for your
homework folder :0)

* Two spiral “one subject” notebooks: 1 plain red, 1 plain blue,

* Two packages of Index Cards (3” x 57, lined)

* 1 inch view binder (plastic sleeve on front cover)

e Ziploc storage bags (Sandwich or gallon size)

* Twenty-four pack of Ticonderoga #2 pencils *

* EXPO low-odor Dry Erase Markers (for use on classroom small whiteboards) *

* Eight pack of colored pencils *

* 12 packs 1'%” x 2” post-it notes *

* Eight-pack of thin markers *

*  Glue sticks *

* Masking tape *

* Two boxes of tissues *

* Disinfecting wipes for classroom use *

Please note that all these items will become part of our classroom community. It is
also important to purchase the appropriate colors for your folders and notebooks, as this
will help us stay organized.

I hope you have a wonderful summer with your family and friends and look forward
to seeing you in August!

Sincerely,
Ms. Levesque



